Submission Re: Fingal Development Plan 2023-2029

To: Senior Executive Officer,
Planning and Strategic Infrastructure Department,
Fingal County Council, County Hall, Main Street, Swords, Co. Dublin, K67 X8Y2.

May 2022
Dear Sir/Madam

For a period in excess of 50 years various organisations and social groups within the
Community of Saint Margaret’s have used the parish hall for events and gatherings on a
continual basis.

Members of the Saint Margaret’s Community have contributed large sums of money in
order to maintain and improve the building structure and fabric (without which the building
would have fallen into severe disrepair and dilapidation} in payment for the use of the
parish hall. It should also be noted that the hall is within the “Special Policy Area” of Saint
Margaret’s

| and my family believe that it has now become necessary that the Hall and curtilage be
zoned as community infrastructure.

Additional Comments:

Yours Sincerely, A//(‘Zg/a KON/(&c/

Address

(Please ensure name and address are legible)





